
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, July 25, 2016, SAINT JAMES, APOSTLE 
Cor 4:7-15; Ps 126:1-6; Mt 20:20-28 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Khoa Nguyen 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: NOVENA (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.     MASS: Parishioner Intentions 
               
Tuesday, July 26, 2016, Saints Joachim and Anne, Parents of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
Jer 14:17-22; Ps 79:8-9, 11, 13; Mt 13:36-43 
       6:30 a.m.      MASS: Special Intentions 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Maneri Family 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
        
Wednesday, July 27, 2016, Weekday 
Jer 15:10, 16-21; Ps 59:2-4, 10-11, 17-18; Mt 13:44-46  
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Joe Dinunzio 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: Daly Family (St. Ann Shrine)  
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Clara Fatica 
                     
 Thursday, July 28, 2016, Weekday 
Jer 18:1-6; Ps 146:1-6; Mt 13:47-53 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Miggie Micale 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
 
Friday, July 29, 2016, Saint Martha 
Jer 26:1-9; Ps 69:5, 10, 14; Jn 11:19-27 
       9:00 a.m.    MASS: John and Rose Verhovitz 
     11:30 a.m.    MASS: Daly Family (St. Ann Shrine) 
                         
 Saturday, July 30, 2016, Weekday 
Jer 26:11-16, 24; Ps 69:15-16, 30-31, 33-34; Mt 14:1-12 
        9:00 a.m.    MASS: Erokwu Family 
        4:30 p.m.    MASS:  Jerry Neola 
        5:30 p.m.     Blood Pressure Screening 
 
Sunday, July 31, 2016, EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Eccl 1:2; 2:21-23; Ps 90:3-6, 12-14, 17; Col 3:1-5, 9-11; Lk 12:13-21 
        8:00 a.m.     MASS: Joseph E. Gambatese 
        9:00 a.m.     Blood Pressure Screening 
      10:00 a.m.     MASS: Stanley Wielkiewicz 
      12:00 p.m.     MASS: Mary Frances Pacsi 
        7:00 p.m.     MASS: Khoa Nguyen 
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SAVE THE DATES  
 

 

• YEAR OF MERCY CONVOCATION:  3 Day event:  Friday, July 29 – 
Sunday, July 31 here on SPB’s campus.  National speakers and wonderful 
liturgies to deepen our spiritual life! 
 

• BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING: after the Masses on July 30/31 
(except 7:00 p.m. Sunday) 
 

• RITE OF SENDING: Sr. Angela Marie Salazar, SND (Violinist at the 
4:30 p.m. Mass and Taize Prayer services) celebrates her final profession 
of vows.  We will have a special ceremony to send her to the Mother 
House of the SNDs at the 4:30 p.m. Mass, Saturday, August 6, after the 
homily.  The Rite of Religious Perpetual Profession will be Sunday, 
August 7 at 10:30 a.m., Regina Mundi Chapel, Sisters of Notre Dame 
Provincial Center, 13000 Auburn Road, Munson (Chardon), OH 
 

• SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN 
Monday, August 15, 2016. Please note that this solemnity is NOT a holy 
day of obligation this year. Please also note that in our diocese, Masses 
after 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, August 14, 2016, should celebrate the Vigil of 
the Assumption.  We love our Blessed Mother!  Join in the celebrations: 

o Sunday, August 14, 7:00 p.m. 
o Monday, August 15, 6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 12:15 p.m., or 7:00 p.m. 

 

• PARISH PICNIC:  Sunday, August 21, Noon Mass at Highland Heights 
Park, Knights of Columbus providing hamburgers and hot dogs and other 
surprises!  Bring a picnic basket – and pray for great weather. 

 

• BECOMING CATHOLIC PICNIC:  Thursday, September 15, 6:00 
p.m. Parish Deck (outside of pastor’s office).  Come for a cookout, ask 
some questions about the faith, and begin the process to learn more about 
the church.  Contact George Peko to register – here at the parish 440-442-
3410 x 107. 

 

• LEADERSHIP DAY – IN TANDUM WITH OTHER PARISHES:  
Tuesday, September 20, 7:00 p.m. (in church) – “Whose Mass Is It 
Anyway?”  A workshop/retreat night with Rev. Paul Turner, DP, from the 
Diocese of Kansas City.  SAVE THE DATE – all leaders of the parish – 
and anyone else!  Register at the Front Desk – help us plan the reception.  
Event is Free!   
 

• MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER RETREAT WEEKEND HERE: October 
8-9 
 

• TRUNK OR TREAT: Sunday, October 23, 3:00 p.m. 
 

• TASTE OF THE TOWN: Saturday, November 5, 6:30 p.m. here at SPB.  
We have 4 restaurants already – would you like your restaurant included?  
    

    
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    



    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

  

YOUTH MINISTRY 
    

 

”Remember that one does not win the battle without prayer. The choice is 

yours.” -Saint Padre Pio 
 
We are so excited for the Convocation that will take place next week! Did you 
know we have a teen retreat on Saturday, July 30th? Join us as we focus on the 
gift of self, how to THRIVE in our Catholic faith, and so much more! Please 
RSVP by July 25th so we have an accurate count for food and supplies! We 
can’t wait for Cedar Point on August 3rd, The Fest on August 5th, and our 
summer cook-out on August 28th!  
 
Upcoming Events: It is really important to register for the following three 
upcoming events due to planning and transportation. Please RSVP by the date 
given to help make our lives a bit easier! Thank you for your consideration.  

• Saturday, July 30th: Mid-Summer Retreat 11:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
RSVP required by July 25th. 

• Wednesday, August 3rd: Cedar Point. Space is limited. You 
MUST RSVP by July 30th. No exceptions! 

• Sunday, August 7th: The Fest. RSVP by July 25th. 
• Sunday, August 28th: Summer BBQ Party! 5:00 p.m. the party 

starts with outdoor games and prizes, Teen Mass at 7:00 p.m., and 
ice cream social with the parish at 8:00 p.m.! 

 
Information about Youth Group can be found… 

• Youth Group board in the Narthex and at each exit of the church 
• Website: http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup.  
• Facebook: Saint Paschal Baylon Youth Ministry 

 
 

 
    

    

SAINT PASCHAL TRAVELERS BUS TRIP 
Come join us on Wednesday, July 27, 2016 as we head to Mountaineer Casino, 
West Virginia.  We will leave Saint Paschal parking lot at 8:00 a.m. and arrive 
back approximately around 6:15 p.m. The cost is $30.00 per person (includes bus 
driver’s tip) and must be paid in full at time of registration. Please register in the 
church office. Please note there will be no refunds. HURRY AND SIGN UP!  
ALSO MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 Join Fr. Lane on an adventure in nearby Canton, Ohio. On Wednesday, August 
10, 2016, we will leave St. Paschal around 8:15 a.m.  Included in our tour are: 
McKinley Monument, Museum and Library, Gervasi Vineyard tour and lunch 
included at Gervasi Vineyard’s Sala Isabella, a tour of Studio Arts and Glass with 
10% off shopping coupon. Cost is $75 per person and includes all entrance fees, 
tastings and lunch at the winery, roundtrip bus ride and driver’s tip. Please sign up 
soon and COME JOIN THE FUN! Deadline is August 2nd. 
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GUEST COLUMN-FR. JOHN CHRITSMAN, SSS 
 
By now you have undoubtedly seen the large red banner in the sanctuary. Brother 
Gary has made this and all of the other signs throughout the property announcing 
our religious gathering around the theme, “The Gift of Self in the Year of Mercy.” 
Next weekend there will be a series of talks and liturgies here at Saint Paschal’s 
that will explore these important ideas. 
 

The occasion for this gathering is the anniversary of Saint Peter Julian Eymard’s 
deep spiritual insight, “the gift of self.” After many years of prayer and 
contemplation Father Eymard developed a unique spirituality. He loved God so 
much, and so strongly desired to give himself completely to God, that he wanted 
to give something more. Beyond the vows of poverty, chastity and obedience he 
wanted to give something even more meaningful to God. He wanted to give his 
very self to God. He called this spiritual gift, “the gift of self.” 
 

Of course as we well know as Christians the greatest thing we are called to do is 
to love God and to love our neighbor (Mark 12:30-31, Luke 10:27). Therefore, 
giving the gift of ourselves to God also implies giving the gift of ourselves to our 
neighbor. This Father Eymard understood completely as he gave his life to the 
service of God, his religious community and the people of France where he lived. 
Father Eymard’s insight teaches us that there are opportunities to give the gift of 
ourselves every day and in all of our encounters. We can give the gift of ourselves 
to help family and friends, to avoid unnecessary conflicts and to be charitable to 
those in need.  
 

In the document that announced the Jubilee Year of Mercy, Misericordiae Vultus, 
Pope Francis makes this connection between giving of ourselves and the 
importance of mercy. In fact he even uses the phrase, “gift of oneself.” He writes, 
“The Church’s first truth is the love of Christ. The Church makes herself a servant 
of this love and mediates it to all people: a love that forgives and expresses itself 
in the gift of oneself. Consequently, wherever the Church is present, the mercy of 
the Father must be evident. In our parishes, communities, associations and 
movements, in a word, wherever there are Christians, everyone should find an 
oasis of mercy (MV §12).” 
 

This is such a timely message in our world today. Our world definitely needs 
God’s love and mercy. And we can bring those gifts to our world and the people 
we encounter in the “gift of ourselves.”  
    

    

ENDOWMENT FUND 
 

 We would like to thank the following people who have donated to the 

Endowment Fund so far: 
Robert and Priscilla Klingman 
Mary Lou McManus 
Sharon Currier 
Paul DiFranco 
John and Carmela Mitra 
Dorothy Rini 
Steve and Carolyn Kuerbitz 
Richard and Darlene Fowler 

Shirley and Leonard Noel 
Raymond Stein 
Jerry and Kathy Kazimir 
Dorothy Grady 
Maria Anderson 
Lena Leciejewski 
Mike and Paula Metz 
Rick and Kathy Coates 



 
    

    

    

FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
    

Due to the Independence 

Day holiday and 

vacation, this bulletin 

column and inserts were 

created July 3.    

 

Special Weekend & Week 
Ahead:  But, before we 
get to this, here are some 
special announcements to 
highlight, mark your 
calendar, register and 
know: 
 
Sr. Angela Marie 

Salazar, SND:  We have 
been blessed by the 

presence and talents of Sr. Angela for many years, sharing her musical gifts by 
playing the violin, usually at the 4:30 p.m. Mass, but also at Taizé Prayer 
services or other celebrations.  As many of you know, there are a few years of 
formation to becoming a sister or a nun, similar to becoming a priest, deacon 
or brother.  The last step is profession of “final” or “perpetual” vows.  She will 
be publicly proclaiming them on Sunday, August 7 at 10:30 a.m. at the 
Sisters of Notre Dame headquarters in Munson (Chardon).  The night before, 
we will have a special “Rite of Sending,” to affirm and support Sr. Angela in 
her vocation and commitment as a SND.  Join in this SPB service, Saturday, 

August 6 at the 4:30 Mass, the SPB’s regular Mass time. 
 
Legion of Mary – Meeting 6:00 p.m. On Monday, August 15, 2016:  A few 
weeks back I put out a request to see if there was interest in forming a Legion 
of Mary group here at SPB.  A few parishioners did express interest.  Let’s 
have an organization meeting, Monday, August 15 – on the solemnity of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary!  We will meet in the Sr. Dorothy Kazel Room in the 
parish offices.  Please park in the horseshoe lot – and then you are welcome to 
join in the 7:00 p.m. Mass. 
 
Summer Recruitment Time for Liturgical Ministries:  It’s time for you to 
join with me and invite women and men to serve as lectors, ushers, 
communion ministers and altar servers.  We will train and help them feel 
comfortable in these ministries!  See the special altar server schedule 
elsewhere in the bulletin. 
 

Becoming Catholic:  It’s time to start encouraging women and men to join 
our faith and let them know that another year of sessions/formation to become 
Catholic is beginning Thursday, September 15, 6:00 p.m. on the parish deck, 
outside the pastor’s office.  We will have a special cookout with last year’s 
neophytes, those who were baptized on March 26.  Come with questions for 
this inquiry social. 
 
 
 



 
Leadership Day – Rev. Paul Turner:  All parish leaders, communion 
ministers, lectors, ushers and others interested, are invited to attend a special 
“retreat night.”  
 
Tuesday, September 20, 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. in church.  Fr. Turner is an 
incredibly gifted writer and speaker who practically writes a book every other 
month, he is that prolific!  His latest award winning book is, “Whose Mass is 
it Anyway?”  He will be our special speaker, with other parishioners coming 
from other sponsoring parishes in the area.  He’s that good!  Please call the 
parish office to register – for it is free, but we wish to know how many will 
attend to have materials and prepare for the reception, sponsored by the OLBS 
Ladies Guild. 
 
Prayers for the SAINT ANN TRIDUUM:  We are grateful for Fr. John 
Keenan, SSS’s presence and presiding for the Saint Ann Triduum, the next 
few nights.  Join with us – or at least keep us and those we will minister to in 
your prayers. 
 
Convocation for the Year of Mercy this Week:  Next weekend is a big 
weekend for us with our special event for the Year of Mercy.  Please keep this 
event in your prayers and hopefully you will be able to attend a few parts of 
the event.  We welcome the special guests and visitors who will be attending 
from around the country, especially our Aggregation of the Blessed Sacrament 
(Lay Associates) who are a special part of our Eymardian Family. 
 
Let us continue to pray for each other! 
 
In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, ‘79 
8th Pastor – in year 8 of our pastorate! 
 

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
 
My family has had a place in Maine for 35 years that was mostly used by my 
brother and when he died we decided to sell it.  There were a few offers on the 
house.  One offer came from a nice, young couple who were only able to 
afford a certain amount.  My family and I decided to sell to them for a little 
less because they seemed so right for the house.  This couple was very excited 
and honored to own a home where a priest had lived.  Guess what?  They had 
a dog whose name was Louis, the same name as my brother!  We were 
convinced it was divine intervention that this couple became the new owners.  
My family is known in the area for their generosity and faithfulness and we 
always keep God as our leader.  This is what our Helping Hands Ministry does 
also and I am so grateful to all the volunteers who keep this ministry going. 
GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME, ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD. 
Deacon Joe 
P.S.  We need canned goods.  Also, if you are looking for a handy man or 
painter, contact me at 440-442-3400 ext. 108. 
 
 
 
 



 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY COLLECTION – Sharing with God  
Sunday Regular Collection, July 3, 2016 - $19,306.00 
Sunday Regular Collection, July 10, 2016 - $17,034.00 
Sunday Regular Collection, July 17, 2016 -$14,305.00 

MyEoffering total for June - $10,997.00 
 

Grateful for Endowment Donations:  George Cicero Foundation made a gift 
to the Endowment Fund of $2,793.10.  So many years a generous and faithful 
parishioner – a wonderful tribute and legacy from his will to the school. 
 

Summer Second Collections:  
Here is a chart to plan your tithing and your generous contributions to worthy 
causes: 

• July 31: Helping Hands – assisting those who go out into 
northeast Ohio 

• August 7: Repaying our roof loan, helping with ongoing 
maintenance 

• August 14: Blessed Sacrament Community:  You help us with our 
continuing education, going to workshops, giving some of our men 
across this country sabbaticals and sharing our education with YOU.  
Thank you for supporting the SSS!  We thank Fr. Tony Schueller, SSS, 
Provincial Superior who will be making the appeal 

• August 21: Faith & Values:  This special collection supports our 
inner city Catholic schools, providing scholarships to families in need.   

 

Altar Server Training: 
One may always be an altar server for life – but we begin training once 
someone has received their First Communion and/or is able to hold a candle or 
one of our small processional crosses.  (If a student is in PSR or unable to 
attend after school, let Fr. Lane know and he will have a special training time.)  
The next round of training will be: 

• Wednesday, August 31, 2:45 – 3:45 p.m. (in church) 

• Wednesday, September 7, 2:45 – 3:45 p.m. 

• Wednesday, September 14, 2:45 – 3:45 p.m. 

• Wednesday, September 28, 2:45 – 3:45 p.m. 

• Sunday, October 2, 10:00 a.m. Mass – installation 
 

There is a training video online for anyone to view to learn the process of 
becoming an altar server:   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-2kYrNeuzX4&app=desktop 
 

Adult servers are always needed for weekday Masses and Funeral Masses. 
    

    

    

 

PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S 
     

CONFIRMATION: 
Service Hours Logs and Confirmation calendars for 2016-2017 have been 
distributed to the PSR and SPB day school 7th graders.  If you have a child 
entering 8th grade in the fall of 2016 and would like him or her to be 
Confirmed in 2017 and they have NOT received this information, please 
contact George and Anna Peko psr@saintpaschal.com.   
    

    

    

    



    

    

PSR REGISTRATION:   
Registration is now underway for the 2016-2017 PSR school year.  Forms 
were sent home with current students in early April.  Additional forms will be 
available from the Parish Office and on psr.saintpaschal.com.  To avoid a late 
fee, please register before August 1st.  Early tuition rates for this year are $85 
for 1 child, $155 for 2 children, and $230 for 3 or more children.  
Scholarships are available.  Additionally, our registration form also serves as 
the emergency medical form as well as the media release form for your 
convenience.  Special note: Two years of sacramental preparation is required.  
If you have a child entering 1st grade or 7th grade and are interested in them 
receiving their sacraments in 2nd and 8th grades the following year, please 
make sure to enroll them in PSR for this coming school year.    
Catechists and Classroom Aides Needed:  We need adult volunteers to be 
classroom aides and catechists for the 2016-2017 PSR school year.  Have you 
been thinking about volunteering and sharing your faith with children?  If you 
are interested and available on Monday evenings, please contact George and 
Anna Peko at 440-442-3410 ext 107 or email psr@saintpaschal.com.   
PSR Office Attendant Needed:  We are in need of a volunteer to help us in 
the school office on Monday evenings from 7:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. during PSR.  
This volunteer would buzz students in and have students sign in and sign out.  
If you are interested, please contact George and Anna Peko at 440-442-3410 
ext. 107 or email psr@saintpaschal.com. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 
If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, 
please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up 
for a course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, September 11 following 
the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 
    

FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP 
Singles: 40 and over, Information: (440) 442-3410 
E-mail address: flockfriends@yahoo.com Membership is free. 
Events are social, volunteering and spiritual. 
On all Saturdays of the month, we will assemble on the sidewalk in front of 
the Preterm abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 9:30 a.m.  There we will 
pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet and meditate on three sets of mysteries of the 
Rosary.  For more information call Jim at 440-227-9189 or Julie at 216-362-
1732. 
 Saturday, August 6 Join us at the Captains game. Meet us at 6:15 p.m. at 
Eat-N-Park located at 6035 SOM Center Road in Willoughby. I have 4 tickets 
available. If more want to go we can purchase them at the game. Please call 
Dan @ 440-223-8707 if interested. 
 
UNIFORM EXCHANGE PROGRAM 
As a PTO service to the SPB Community, the uniform exchange sale will be 
set up in the Billiart room near the Narthex from August 3rd through August 
22nd.  This is a great way to make a little extra money and get uniform items 
for a great price!  This program is not a money maker for the PTO.  It allows 
our families to "pay it forward' and support the SPB community in another 
way.  Any questions, please feel free to contact Stacie Minichello 
@sminichello@outlook.com. 

 

 



 
 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS GILMOUR COUNCIL #310 GUEST 
SPEAKER 
Please join us Tuesday July 26, 2016, 7:30 p.m. AT Sherwin-Gilmour Party 
Center, 5947 Mayfield Rd., Mayfield Hts., as we present Dr. Greg Moore.  Dr. 
Moore developed the curriculum for the Intelligence Program addressing 
geopolitics, terrorism and counterterrorism, Middle East History and Christian 
persecution.  Dr. Moore will address current issues with questions and 
answers to follow. 
 

THE HIGHLIGHT OF SUMMER!! 
Every year after The FEST, we receive a ton of emails from those who were 
there telling us how much they enjoyed our Annual Catholic Family FESTival 
and how it was the ‘highlight’ of their summer.  Don’t miss out on Sunday, 
August 7th as we come together for The FEST from 12 noon until 10:00 p.m. 
at the CPL (28700 Euclid Avenue in Wickliffe).  Come hear great music 
(Newsboys, Michael W Smith, Matthew West, and Lauren Daigle) along with 
great activities and displays.  Check out Marc’s Mom’s Relaxation Station 
with over 200,000 give away items for busy moms.  Junior high students can 
visit the Catholic Youth Summer Camp area filled with fun, engaging and 
faith-filled activities. It’s the perfect family day.  There’s plenty of parking 
(see the video at www.theFEST.us) and affordable food (thanks to Executive 
Caterers and Marc’s).  Come and get a braut off the world’s largest grill while 
watching your kids learn lessons of faith and family.  It’s all FREE.  Go to:  
www.theFEST.us for details, parking instructions, and a complete schedule of 
the day. 
 

GOLFING FOR THE GOOD NEWS 
Don’t let the summer pass you by! Enjoy a round of golf and help support 
Cleveland Performing Arts Ministries’ production of the musical passion play, 
Tetélestai. Join us for our 9th Annual Golf Outing Fundraiser – August 13th at 
beautiful Skyland Golf Course in Hinckley, OH. Only $100.00/golfer includes 
18 holes, riding cart, lunch and dinner. Raffles, contests and prizes galore – 
including a $10,000 hole-in-one contest! Sponsorship opportunities are also 
available. Visit livethepassion.org to be directed to Sklyand’s “easy 
registration” system – or call (440)944-0635. Tetélestai brings the Good News 
to thousands each year and is supported solely by donations and fundraising. 
Thank you for your support! Tetélestai is a 501c Corporation, and is a 
registered trademark of Tetélestai, Inc. 
 
  

 

 

THE CLEVELAND DIOCESAN SUPPORT GROUP FOR PARENTS 
AND FAMILIES OF GAY AND LESBIAN CHILDREN  
We will have a meeting at St. John Vianney Parish in Mentor on August 14, 
2016, at 2:00 p.m. Any questions please contact St. John Vianney Parish at 
440-943-3445 or visit our web site at 
www.dioceseofcleveland.org/gayandlesbianfamilyministry/. 
  

 

 

 



 

 

 

    

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING  

DECEASED PARISHIONERS: 
 
Marion Amato, Jean Chiarullo, Thomas Smith, Wanda Wittingham, Donald L. 
Dibro, Robert Boyle, Rena Hrovat 
 

 

 YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410 
 

PASTOR:                                       Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS, jtlanesss@gmail.com,   
                                                         ext 111 
PAROCHIAL VICAR: Rev. John Christman. SSS, 

jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 
CHAPLAIN:  Rev. Lito Hitosis, SSS, Hillcrest Hospital,                              

litzky@lycos.com 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATES: Dcn. Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, for Social Justice, 

joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 

 Dcn. Robert Bowers, for Marriage Preparation, ext 100 
PRINCIPAL:   Mrs. Carol Jansky, (440) 442-6766 
    cjansky@saintpaschal.com 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL:  Ms. Diane Raguz, draguz@saintpaschal.com 

ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR: Mrs. Barb DiTurno, advancement@saintpaschal.com,  
              ext. 112 

ADMIN. ASSISTANT:   Mrs. Mary Beth Hallal, bulletin@saintpaschal.com, 
                                                         ext 103 
BUSINESS MANAGER:  Ms. Michelle Mazza, mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101 
CATECHETICAL LEADERS:  M/M Anna & George Peko, (Baptism, Becoming Catholic                        

& PSR) psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 
COMMUNICATION DIR.: Mrs. Kathy Pohlhammer, kathy@saintpaschal.com,  
                                                         ext. 109 
MAINTENANCE                          Mr. Roger Fisher,  Supervisor, rwfisher53@yahoo.com,              

ext. 100 
Mr. Jon Detzel, Assistant Maintenance Supervisor 
Mr. Labeeb Beggiani, Church Maintenance,   
beggianil@sbcglobal.net 
Mr. Vince Costanzo, Parish Office & School     
Maintenance, vjc27@sbcglobal.net 

    Mr. Stephen Ebersole, Weekend Maintenance 
                                                          Mr. Scott Rutti, School Maintenance, Mon. – Fri. 
MUSIC & LITURGY:   Mrs. Michelle Kitko, Interim 10 & Noon Choir Director, 
    mkitko@saintpaschal.com 

Mrs. Roberta Modica, Accompanist & 8 a.m. Choir 
Director,  robertamodica@juno.com 
Mr. Matt Parrotta, Senior Accompanist,  
mparrotta@me.com 

PARISH OFFICE: Mrs. Stefi Somrack, Monday – Thursday, Chief     
Receptionist, first shift,  

    parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 
YOUTH MINISTER: Evamarie Mickol, emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth 

Room ext. 113 
 

Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS): 
• Rev. Paul Bernier, SSS, ext. 122 

• Bro. Allen Boeckman, SSS, Operations Manager 

• Rev. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine Chaplain, ext. 105 

• Bro. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS 
 



 


